
August 2022 - Sixth Edition Online Version

We we're all setup & ready to
receive residents for the
Community Potluck!  The
association supplied the
venue at the entrance to the
Nature Walk.

Residents from all over the
community came out to
share their favorite dish and
get to know their neighbors.

The potluck was a success
with the adults and the kids! 
Thanks to Bob Thompson for
helping make cotton candy
for the kids and Andrea
Edgington for help with
setup.  Thanks to the HOA
board for supporting the
event!

Community Website
Have you seen our new website? Check
out our website at the URL
www.ospreypointeclermont.com.  There
you will find important information like our
community documents, our newsletters,
contact information and community
updates.  Would you be interested in
being featured on our website?  Please
send us a photo of you or your family and
a few sentences about living in Osprey. 
We would love to tell your story.

New Message Board
As mentioned in our last Newsletter we
have a new message board.  This board is
used to post upcoming HOA meetings and
other events.  We would also like to start
wishing the kids in our community a
Happy Birthday on their special day! 
Have a child about to celebrate their
birthday?  Please send us a message and
let us know.  We would love to make them
feel special.

Coming Soon
Many of you have asked for a community
forum.  We are leaning towards an
Osprey Facebook.  We will discuss this in
our upcoming HOA Board meeting.  Stay
tuned for more details.

Caution, Children at Play
Osprey Pointe is filled with great kids who
love to enjoy the community.  You may
see them out with friends at play. Please
watch posted speed limits and drive with
caution.  We appreciate your help.

Osprey Loves Pets!
Thank you for being courteous and
improving our neighborhood experience.
Please remember to be kind to your
neighbors and pick up anything they
"drop" while out on their daily walk. We
appreciate your help.

Be Prepared this Season
Hurricane Season is upon us, take steps
to be prepared.  Great tips and
information can be found at our county
website.  Check out www.lakecountyfl.gov
/emergency-management/preparedness. 
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Summer Fun in Osprey
As we wrapped up Summer in Osprey our community event took place.  Thanks to all of the
residents who came out and patricipated.  We got many regrets on those who couldn't make
it for prior commitment, we look forward to seeing you at our next event. :)

Osprey Pointe Community Potluck

Community Involvement
Our committees stay hard at work throughout the year. We would love to have you on
one of our teams. Like meeting new neighbors, love hosting events, love decorating for
the holiday or just keeping Osprey beautiful?  We have a job for you.  Please let us
know if you would like to be involved, we would love to have you!

Osprey HOA Board Directory
President - Dean Gherghel - dgherghel.ospreypointe@hotmail.com

Vice President - Cherie Velez - cvelez.ospreypointe@gmail.com
Secretary - Victor Doyno - victordoyn0@gmail.com

Treasurer - Joseph Snavely - jsnavely.ospreypointe@gmail.com
Director - Micah O'Steen - mosteen.ospreypointe@gmail.com

Have you heard?
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